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Translations  is the first showing of new work by art teachers and arts workers who are also artists at The New Art Gallery Walsall.  The main show is on display Saturday 31 July and Sunday 1 August 2010, with a continuation of part of the show throughout August. 

Using a wide variety of media and inspiration, the artists are showing work in progress.  Having worked together over the last 12 months as part of the Artist Teacher Scheme they have supported and challenged each other and had opportunities to develop new approaches, new skills and critical discussions with other artists.

Zoe Renilson, Head of Education at The New Art Gallery Walsall said “Art teachers and artists working in the community don’t give up their own work when they pass their skills on to others. They have a passion for art and continue to practice it. This is an ideal opportunity to come and explore their work.”

The exhibition will feature work by artists Simone Chester, Nicola Currie, Claire Faurie, Kate Ingram, Emma Jackson, Leigh Lovell, Clare Mitchell and Michael Morgan.

The artists will be available throughout the exhibition to meet and chat with visitors about contemporary art and support visitors to engage with the exhibition and leave their comments about the show

Ends

Notes to Editors
Photocall:   11am Monday 26 July at The New Art Gallery Walsall.
Artist Teacher Scheme

The Artist Teacher Scheme is a continuing professional development course run in partnership between The New Art Gallery Walsall, Ikon gallery and Birmingham City University. It offers artist teachers opportunities to re-engage with their own personal development as artists by extending their awareness of contemporary fine art practice. This programme is run annually and has two stages. 

Stage 1: Summer School is one week at the beginning of the summer holidays

Stage 2: Saturday Schools, Eight day long sessions over September through to July, ending in an exhibition at The New Art Gallery Walsall.

 

For more information on the course please contact Kate Broom on kate.broom@bcu.ac.uk or 0121 331 5970

Interviews and further information

For  images and further information please contact the Marketing team on 01922 654416 or email wilkinsonc@walsall.gov.uk

The New Art Gallery Walsall is run and maintained by Walsall Council and also receives significant financial support from Arts Council England. The gallery is open Monday to Saturday 10am to 5pm, Sunday 11am to 4pm. Admission is free.[image: image1.jpg]‘)CO
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